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SLV Water District seeks public input on 5-year plan 

 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District will hold two public meetings on Tuesday, 
July 26 and invites the community to participate as the District creates its strategic 
plan for the next five years.  An afternoon meeting is scheduled from 2 – 3:30 p.m. 
at the Felton Community Hall, 6191 Highway 9, in downtown Felton. An evening 
meeting is scheduled from 7:30 – 9 p.m. at Highlands Park Senior Center, 8500 
Highway 9, Ben Lomond. 
 
“A strategic plan is a roadmap that serves to focus our energies and invest our 
resources into the future,” said District Manager James Mueller. “The purpose of 
these meetings is to actively solicit ideas from our community to create a realistic 
roadmap for the District over the next five years,” he said.  

 
Brent Ives, principal of BHI Management Consulting, will facilitate both meetings. 
Mr. Ives is a recognized leader in providing best practice strategic plans for special 
districts in California. According to Mr. Ives, “The public expects public agencies 
to be efficient in their operations. A balanced and clear strategic plan is critical to 
the efficiency of a public agency.” 
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